
Sheila Mumford 

509 Sunset Lane 

Overbrook, KS 66524 

785.817.3756 
 

May 16, 2016 

 

Dr. Steve Pegram 

1663 E US HWY 56 

Carbondale, KS 

66414 

 

Dear Dr. Pegram: 

 

Please accept this letter as notification of my resignation from my position as Technology Instructor at 

Carbondale Attendance Center.  After consideration, I have accepted a position with Seaman High 

School to teach for the 2016-2017 school year. 

 

This move will allow my husband to have a closer drive to work, and my son and I a closer drive to go 

and visit him on all of those activity nights.  I cannot express how difficult this decision has been for me 

and my family.  While this change is very exciting, and will have a positive impact on our lives; it is hard 

to leave the home, community, schools, and the friends that we have made in our past 13 years here in 

the district. 

 

I wish the brightest future possible for Santa Fe Trail and all of its employees and students.  If I can do 

anything to help make the transition smoother, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Mumford 


